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Addendum to the Code of Conduct due to COVID-19 pandemic 
 
Additional rules will be in operation at school due to the COVID-19 pandemic until further notice: 

 

 

Everybody entering the school should clean their hands with the hand sanitiser provided. 
While at school, clean your hands regularly. Hand sanitising stations are located 
throughout the school.  

 

Do not come or send your child to school if you are experience coronavirus symptoms or if 
you have been recently in contact with an infected person.  

 

Keep the 2-metre social distance from people who are not from your household.  
Children under 12 years old do not need to keep the social distance amongst themselves.  

 

Do not crowd at the entrance or doors.  

 

All adults must wear face coverings while at school with the exception of teachers in 
classrooms during classes. Children over 5 years old are advised to wear face coverings 
while in the atrium during the breaks. 

 

Please avoid physical contact with people who are not from your household as well as 
touching common surfaces (e.g. railings).  

 

Only one parent / carer per family can stay at school.  
Exception for families of teachers with young children.  

 

Parents should remain downstairs in the atrium at all times. Parents can only go to a 
classroom if agreed in advance with the teacher.  
Exception for the pre-school groups.  

 

At the start and end of the school day pupils must clean their desks with the wipes 
provided. Make sure children bring their own pens and pencils to school and do not use 
others’. Also make sure they do not exchange / play with each other’s toys.  

 

Do not allow children to take food or drinks to the classrooms. During the breaks they can 
have snacks downstairs at a table with their parent. Food should not be shared with 
others.   

 
These rules are in accordance with the latest Scottish Government guidance on 

COVID-19 (https://www.gov.scot/coronavirus-covid-19/). 
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